
February 2020

WITH SINCERE APPRECIATION… 

…to Max Carraway who is retiring from his Board position 
as Special Advisor to the ARF Board. Max retired from the 
university in 2003 as the university’s registrar emeritus. 

Upon his retirement, Max became involved with the 
Association of Retired Faculty. He served in several board 
positions prior to becoming Vice President in 2008-09 and 
then President in 2009-10. During his tenure on the Board, 
he worked closely with the Office of University Relations to 
develop the program of Docents for the President’s House 
which opened in 2007. The Docents are trained in the history 
of the house, contents, and the donors who have contributed 
to this project. 
  

Maxwell “Max”Carraway, Jr.

ARF President and later “Special Advisor”

Since he completed his service as Past President, Max has 
served on the Board as Special Advisor. In this role, he has 
been liaison to the Office of the President, the Provost, and the 
Vice President for Faculty Development and Advancement. 
He manages many of the details of the publications related 
to printing and mailing; he obtains mailing lists for newly 
retired faculty and Administrative staff; prepares with the 
officers the calendars for the year; drafts of programs and 
agendas; and other needed items. 

Max has provided extraordinary support to the entire Board 
and the work that it does to serve the membership. We want 
to extend our hearty thanks to him and wish him a relaxing 
retirement!

 

ARF President 2009-2010






